To:  Dot Perkins, Superintendent
From:  Connie Rice
November 16, 2011
Due to family circumstances I will be retiring December 31, 2011.  I will miss the students and faculty of the Gallatin County High School and I wish this could have been at the end of the year, but my daughter and her children need me now.  Many good things are happening here in Gallatin County and I wish the district continued success.
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